D.0.NO.HDC/RS/VIP/2005-
August 9, 2005

Dear

| am herewith enclosing a representation from Shri Wahid Saleh, Knight
in the Order of Orange-Nassau regarding some grievance of Non Resident
Indians of Netherlands on the issue of payment of Dutch Old Age Pension.
This issue of maintaining the right for (Social Security Benefit) for NRls in the
Netherlands has been evading solution since the year 2002.

I shall be grateful, if you could kindly look into the matter personally and
instruct the concerned to do the needful at the earliest so as to boost the
morale of NRIs living abroad.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,
Sd/-
( K. RAHMAN KHAN )
Shri Jagdish Tytler
Minister of State ( Independent Charge )

of the Ministry of Non-Resident Indians Affairs,
Government of India,

New Delhi.



